
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, June 2, 2022 11 :56 AM 
'Sunrise Bay at Little Gasparilla Island ' 
Consumer Contact 
RE:RE. Docket#20200226-SU 

Good Morning, Korrie and Sean Stevenson. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/2/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03351-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 
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TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: Sunrise Bay at Little Gasparilla Island <sunrisebaylgi@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 2, 2022 11:51 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: RE. Docket #20200226-SU 

Dear Commissioners and PSC Staff, 

We continue to greatly appreciate your attention to the matter of Docket #20200226-S U. 

We ask that you follow the staff recommendation to deny the application. 

This system will make NO difference for the environment except for harming it all the while only helping one 
family financially. Please do not allow our pristine island to be tom apart and abused. 

Just a week ago there was a water main issue on the mainland and ALL of LGI was without water for about an 
hour or so. Then we were on a boil water notice for 2 days. HOWEVER, there was NOT one mass email or 
phone call/text sent from LG Water Utility to paying customers let anyone know about the issues. They instead 
replied upon word of mouth, Facebook posts in LGI groups (unaffiliated with them), texts from people who 
have their number and apparently they put it on their website (which no one would know to go to). This 
company HAS all of our emails to send us bills but do not have a system set up to let us know when there is a 
health hazard. People on the island were drinking the water all weekend having no idea they were supposed to 
boil it. 

This is the company that wants to be in charge of sewage. 

Please, we implore you, deny the application. 
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Thank you, 
 
Korrie and Sean Stevenson 
9700 Little Gasparilla Island 
Placida, FL 33946 




